
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

January 26, 2022 

Delivered by Email & RESS  

Ms. Marconi, Acting Registrar  

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Company Limited’s Sections 90 and 97 Application 

for Leave to Construct 

Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2022-0012  

 

On January 17, 2022, Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Company Limited filed the above noted 

application with the OEB. Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Company Limited confirms that the evidence 

filed in support of the above noted application does not include any personal information as 

defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act that is not otherwise 

redacted in Exhibit E.1.5 and Appendix 2 in accordance with rule 9A.01 of the Ontario Energy 

Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure and in accordance with Section 10 of the OEB’s 

Practice Direction on Confidential Filings. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 

Peter Martens 

Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Limited  

 

 


